Town of Westminster
Massachusetts 01473
Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee
July 14, 2020

Members Present: Heather Billings, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Nicole Johnson

Others present:

Invoices approved:

Committee reviewed technigue, announcements and payments of testing the water.
There was talk of Committee openings, budget and review of staff.

MRPC will do the trail map in July.

The Committee with review the rutes again next year.

Yoga is on for next year.

Metal detectors are fine at Crocker Pond. No bikes on hiking trails. No dogs on the beach.
Sand is needed for the bocce court.

Lost and Found will be on brown table near exit.
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Nicole lohnson




